
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, JUNE 6, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

ON THIS 6TH DAY OF JUNE, HERE’S THE NEXT OF THE ’30 PRAYERS TO BEGIN YOUR DAY 

WITH GOD’ AS FOUND ON THE WEBSITE, CROSSWALK.COM. TODAY’S PRAYER IS TITLED A 

DAILY PRAYER OF THANKSGIVING WRITTEN BY Debbie McDaniel. 

Dear God, Thank you for your amazing power and work in our lives, thank you for your goodness and for 

your blessings over us. Thank you for your great love and care. Thank you for your sacrifice so that we 

might have freedom and life. Forgive us for when we don't thank you enough, for who you are, for all that 

you do, for all that you've given. Help us to set our eyes and our hearts on you afresh. Renew our spirits, fill 

us with your peace and joy. We love you and we need you, this day and every day. We give you praise and 

thanks, for You alone are worthy! In Jesus' Name, Amen. -   

IMMEDIATELY I THOUGHT OF THE CHORUS TO THE HYMN, ‘COUNT YOUR BLESSINGS’. 

Count your blessings, name them one by one; 

Count your blessings, see what God hath done; 

Count your blessings, name them one by one, 

 And it will surprise you what the Lord hath done. 

I READ THESE PRAYERS AND SONG LYRICS POP INTO MY HEAD. FOR ME IT ILLUSTRATES 

THE POWER OF A SONG. MANY OF YOU HAVE TOLD US HOW MUSIC HAS IMPACTED YOUR 

LIFE AND WALK WITH CHRIST. HOW IMPORTANT IT IS TO BE CAREFUL AS TO WHAT 

MUSIC WE’RE LISTENING TO. HOW MANY TIMES WERE YOU TOLD AS YOU GREW UP, AND 

HAVE REPEATED IT TO YOUR CHILDREN, ‘WHAT GOES IN COMES OUT”? HOW TRUE THAT 

IS.  

I’M SURE THAT SOME OF YOU HAVE BEEN HOPING FOR AN UPDATE ON PEGGY 

WENTLAND’S HEALTH. UNFORTUNATELY BECAUSE I HAVE TO RECORD THIS PROGRAM 

ON FRIDAY, I AM NOT ABLE TO GIVE YOU AN UPDATE ON THIS PROGRAM. I WOULD 

THINK THAT TOMORROW I DEFINITELY SHOULD BE ABLE TO. FOR THOSE WHO MISSED 

HEARING WHAT IS HAPPENING WITH PEGGY, LAST THURSDAY THEY DETERMINED SHE 

HAD HAD A HEART ATTACK IN THE RECENT PAST. PLEASE KEEP HER IN YOUR PRAYERS.  

AND KEEP JAYNE (THAT’S JAYNE WITH A Y) IN YOUR PRAYERS AS SHE HAS HAD TO GO 

‘SOLO’ MUCH SOONER THAN ANTICIPATED.  

YOUR PRAYERS AND GIFTS SUSTAIN THIS MINISTRY. THANK YOUR FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

http://www.crosswalk.com/blogs/debbie-mcdaniel/the-power-of-a-grateful-heart-21-verses-of-thanksgiving.html

